
 

 

 
WRITTEN QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC 
 
Question received from Ms J Gonciarz 
 
 
(ii) Question: Learning Support Service 
 
We understand that the qualified Teachers of the Visually Impaired will have their job 
title changed to advisory teachers, which implies that they would not undertake direct 
work with visually impaired children. Currently they do work directly with visually 
impaired children for example, through giving them essential one to one Braille 
training, which we understand is part of their job description. Could the Lead 
Councillor please verify that visually impaired children will still gain the essential 
direct work from qualified Teachers of the Visually Impaired? 
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